TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: David Chanski, City Administrator

RE: Foodshare Month Proclamation

DATE: March 4, 2024



Background

Councilmember Jensen has requested that the City acknowledge the month of March as Foodshare Month in the City of Breezy Point.

Staff will be conducting a food drive at City Hall through the end of March. Donated food will be given to the Pequot Lakes Area Food Shelf.

Council Action

Approval of the attached proclamation, declaring March as Foodshare Month in the City of Breezy Point, would be appreciated.